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WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT’S SCHOOLS
CELEBRATE GRANDPARENTS

Grandparents Day is a special day that acknowledges the important role that grandparents
play in the lives of their grandchildren. The Williamsburg County School District recognizes this
significance and celebrates the holiday by inviting grandparents to visit the district’s campuses.
National Grandparents Day is observed on the first Sunday in September following Labor Day.
This year, most schools celebrated National Grandparents Day around Labor Day with various
campus activities.

Across the district, hundreds of loving grandparents visited their grandchild’s school to
take part in either a Grandparents' Breakfast or Grandparents' Lunch. Each campus was filled with
grandparent love, and the students enjoyed the moment by taking photos, smiling, laughing, and
giving their grandparents big hugs.

All the celebrations held were joyful occasions for everyone present, honoring all
grandparents. We appreciate all the love and support that our grandparents provide to our students.
We recognize that it takes an entire community to contribute to our students' success.
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